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Northcliffe, take a long hard look at 
yourself in the mirror.  And then 
pick up your phone or camera.  And 
take a photo. 

Email it to ncrc@northcliffe.org.au 

That’s all there is to entering the Northcliffe’s 2016 Photo Compe-
tition and Exhibition, Mirror World. 

The deadline for entries is 31st May.  Entry forms and details are 
available at Northcliffe CRC. 

The Northcliffe CRC has a small collection of mirror tiles and you 
are welcome to borrow a couple for your experiments. 

Of course the idea of Mirror World is bigger than  just mirrors.  
Take a look at our posters around town for more ideas about how 
you could play with the ideas of reflections, twins, reversals and 
resemblances and come and see us for help and support! 

Clockwise from top right we have some early entries by 
Northcliffe photographers: 

Clones—what a good idea, Damon Ormsby 
Lamellae, Gaye Van Hazendonk (mushrooms) 
Untitled, Cheryl Macaulay (frogs eye) 

Starting in May, our new trainee, Gaye Van Hazendonk (O’Donnell) has 
begun.  Gaye will become the face of the Northcliffe CRC for 3 days a week, 
for the next year or so. 

Our old trainee, Damon, has now successfully finished all the requirements 
for his Cert IV in Business.  Damon’s is the fourth traineeship successfully 
completed at Northcliffe CRC. Damon has been with us for a little over two 
years. We won't miss him. 

...only because he's not going anywhere. 

Damon has landed himself an ongoing part-time position at the NCRC as 
our Customer Service Officer. He will be working three days per week, 
helping us train our new trainee and helping you with your NCRC business. 


